
 

 

 
 

Subject:  FISS/CSCS Update – Gate Safe Awareness Course  

 
Date: 31st August 2024 
 
 
 
Lantra would like to notify you that a FISS Committee decision has been made to remove 
the Gate Safe Awareness option from FISS/CSCS cards. 
 
We have updated the FISS/CSCS application form and FISS/CSCS Partnercard Scheme 
Information Booklet to reflect this change and have attached the new editions to this 
update. 
 
Please distribute this updated information for any FISS enquiries going forward and if you 
do have any questions in relation to this change, please contact us.   
 
 
Lantra  


